

U.S. Department of Transportation Office of Inspector General Washington, D.C. 20590

Office of the Secretary of Transportation

September 26, 2014

Mr. Paul Sheridan 22357 Columbia Street Dearborn, Michigan 48124-3431

Dear Mr. Sheridan:

This letter is in response to your recent correspondence to the U.S. Department of Transportation, Office of Inspector General (OIG). You are reporting concerns related to Fiat Chrysler Automobiles and NHTSA EA12-005.

The OIG exercises independent judgment in determining the best use of available resources to meet our responsibilities under the Inspector General Act. We have carefully reviewed the material you provided, determined that your concerns do not warrant a formal OIG Investigation/Inquiry, and the appropriate venue may lie with other established procedures. Therefore, our file is now closed and we are unable to reply to further communications regarding this matter.

We appreciate your efforts to prevent government waste, fraud, and abuse. Thank you for providing us the opportunity to look into this matter.

Sincerely,

Scott Harding

Chief, Complaint Center Operations